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Dear Parents/Carers,                                           2nd November 2020 
 

Re: Year 5 Greek Day – Wednesday 2nd December 
 
As you will be aware, the pupils in Year 5 are currently learning about Ancient Greece. As our ‘Fabulous 
Finish’ for the learning journey, we will be celebrating with a Greek Day on Wednesday 2nd December! 
 
This day will involve a range of activities linked to the pupils’ learning including taking part in a mini 
Olympics, cooking some Greek food and creating Greek theatre masks.  
 
As part of this day, we would like all pupils to come to school in a Greek costume (see below for inspiration 
– no weapons)! They will remain in this for the whole day, so they do not need to bring in their school 
uniform.  
 
Should you have any questions regarding Greek Day, please do not hesitate to contact me  year5@chantry.e-
sussex.sch.uk 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss L Cunningham 
Year 5 Class Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 

 


